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To Whom It May Concern: 

RECEIVED 
SEP 13 2017 

PUBLIC SERVICE 
COMMISSION 

I am writing in regards to the increase of sewer and water rates in the Symsonia 
Water District. They are proposing to increase sewer rates to $40.70 an increase of 
44.3% and then an increase of water rates to 37.51 an increase of 62.3%. This 
increase is out of line. If you would compare water and sewer rates to surrounding 
districts it is easy to see that this increase is out ofline and should not be allowed. 
We are already paying a higher price than most districts. A 62.3% and 44.3% 
increase is absurd and should not be allowed to happen. Please intervene and stop 
this increase!! 

Justin mason 

21 Leah Way 
Symsonia KY 42082 


